

ST. ALBANS EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Shrine of Remembrance Excursion

Dear Parents/Guardians,

1/8/2017

We have been invited to participate in the annual Battle for Australia ceremony at the Shrine of Remembrance Melbourne on Wednesday 6th of September 2017.

Students will have the opportunity to listen to the Royal Melbourne Philharmonic Choir and The Royal Australian Navy Band. We will also view a military aircraft demonstration and lay a wreath at the ceremony on behalf of St Albans East Primary to pay our respects to soldiers and military personnel past and present.

Students will need to bring a hat, warm jacket, packed lunch and water bottle for the day.

The cost of this excursion is <u>\$4</u> per student. You will need to complete the permission slip below and return payment by the <u>18th</u> of August 2017.

Thankyou,		
Grant Mussel		
I give permission for my child,		to attend the
Shrine of Remembrance Excursion.		
Signed	Date	
Contact Number		